Rowe Highway Department




The Rowe Highway Department is responsible for the routine maintenance of town roads. 
Highway Superintendent Lance Larned and Assistant Ken Shippee work alongside Paul Plante and Kyle Shippee.  Robert Beaumier is a spare driver when needed.  
The Highway Department can be reached directly at-339-5588 or via the town main line-339-5520 x111.  dpwhighway@rowe-ma.gov
 The Department has seasonal hours:
 Nov. through March- Monday-Friday 6:30am-2:00pm and April- October-6:30am-4:30pm
The Highway Department is responsible for all public road maintenance.  Concerns about roads are directed towards this department.  The department also mows and upkeeps the town lawns and handles roadside mowing. 
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